
 

 

 
         Date: 24 May 2024 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

Kindly see attached some FAQs based on the questions asked at the session on Thursday, 23 May.  

Kind regards, 
KJS Office 

FAQs from Timetable Q&A session 23rd May 2024.pdf 

 

https://splat.kjs.edu.hk/pluginfile.php/1/local_mis/bulletin/414/424/FAQs%20from%20Timetable%20Q&A%20session%2023rd%20May%202024.pdf

